
WSR 24-05-049
WITHDRAWAL OF

EXPEDITED RULE MAKING
DEPARTMENT OF

NATURAL RESOURCES
[Filed February 15, 2024, 9:56 p.m.]

The department of natural resources is withdrawing expedited rule 
making WSR 23-23-114, filed November 15, 2023, for WAC 332-10-041. The 
board of natural resources will vote on the matter of whether to pur-
sue rule making at a public meeting.

Todd Welker
Deputy Supervisor

State Lands
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